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In February 2011, the father of a young woman who was killed by a distracted driver sent DOT a 
video tribute to his daughter. Joel Feldman’s powerful video about his daughter Casey was the 
first outside submission to become part of our Faces of Distracted Driving. And Casey’s story has 
proven to be one of our most effective videos, capturing the attention of people around the world. 
 
Since then, Joel Feldman has not rested in his pursuit of that change. The organization he started, 
End Distracted Driving, has been a strong advocate in our fight to get drivers to keep their eyes 
on the road, their hands on the wheel, and their full attention on driving safely. And, in honor of 
National Distracted Driving Awareness Month, EndDD.org has launched the End Distracted Driving 
Student Awareness Initiative.  

 

Within days of EndDD announcing the effort, more than 800 attorneys from across the United 
States and Canada had signed up to give Student Awareness Initiative presentations through 
high schools and civic groups. EndDD makes it easy for volunteers by providing them with a 
terrific presentation, created in consultation with 60 for Safety, an attorneys’ group dedicated to 
increasing safety awareness and preventing injuries through education.

While it’s clear that Joel’s work is helping keep Casey’s memory alive, there’s more to his activism: 
“After Casey was killed, I knew I could have easily been that driver. I had driven distracted many 
times. I lost Casey, and I changed the way I drive. But most people don’t lose a loved one to 
distracted driving; they don’t realize the chances they are taking when they try to multi-task 
behind the wheel.”

So I’m thankful that End Distracted Driving’s more than 800 volunteers are working hard 
throughout National Distracted Driving Awareness Month to spread the important safety message 
that cell phones and driving don’t mix.


